
News from 3T 

January 
Upcoming 
Events 

What We’re Learning! 

Teacher Tip! 

  In reading, we finished our    
    informational reading unit with a final 
project. The students worked on ways to share 
what they have learned about non fiction text 
structures and features. They also presented their 
projects and gave compliments and friendly 
feedback to each other. This feedback and self-
reflection are effective ways to improve their work. 
We have started our next reading unit which is 
fluency.  In writing, we are finishing our work with 
informational writing  and the students are typing 
their pieces at home. They have learned how 
authors choose certain ways to represent 
information and implemented it in their work. Our 
next unit will be poetry. In math, we are continuing 
our unit on fractions, working with parts of a whole 
and parts of a set. We also learned how to identify 
fractions on a number line and dividing objects into 
equal shares. Next week we will begin our new 
social studies unit on Asia.  

Art in the Classroom 
2/3 
Terracotta Warriors 
 
Early Dismissal for Students 
2/4 at 1:40 
 
CogAT/Naglieri Testing 
Letter mailed home 

2/5-2/7 and 2/10 
 
Valentine’s Day Celebration 

2/13 at 2:30 
 
No School for students 
2/14 and 2/17 
 
 
 
 
Don’t forget to check the 
BURR BUZZ for more 
information and updates! 

In third grade, we are working on writing written responses that are 
clear, thorough,  and evidence- based (if applicable).  We have found 
that practicing responses out orally before going to write them is a 
helpful way to plan out a clear and thorough response with revision 
intertwined. Use this strategy at home to help your child elaborate 
their written responses or writing piece.  


